
Neighbor To Neighbor is starting off 2015 with a bang—our annual Food Drive.  Traditionally we have had our Food Drive in the fall.  However, during the winter months demand is usually higher than it is during the rest of the year while donations dwindle.   Your assistance with our annual Food Drive helps supplement what we already purchase.
In January and February you can help restock Neighbor To Neighbor’s food pantry.  Just pick up a form at Apple Valley, check the items you wish to donate and take the form to the cashier.  You pay for it there, and they will deliver your purchased food items to Neighbor To Neighbor.  It’s a very simple process. 
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